
 
 

SW PRE TRIP 2021 UPDATE 
 
 
6/23/21: 
 
Firm+smooth=FAST - It’s as simple as that! 
 
We've done our job, the rest is up to Mother Nature. 
 
Course #1 & #2 are groomed to the 7 Mile, but we have 9+ miles if you need it. It is as good as any Salt 
in recent memory. Course #3 will again be used for Rookies & Licensing. It Will be timed to the 2 1/4 
mile for Long Course qualifying. It will be open to anyone wishing to run 2 miles. 
 
We're headin' home in the morning since our job is done. The only thing the Salt needs now is YOU!! 
Don't miss out! 
 
“SEE YA ON THE SALT!” 
 
Bill Lattin - BNI Chairman  
Pat McDowell – SCTA President 

 





 

 







 
 

 

 
 
 

 


